
Revitalising Noble Park 

The Opportunity
Revitalising the Noble Park Activity
Centre will create an inclusive, vibrant
community hub that supports local
businesses, enhances pedestrian
experiences, and improves
accessibility, fostering active living and
economic growth while preserving the
area’s unique village character.

How you can help us
Funding is required to complete revitalisation
of Noble Park Activity Centre. 

The Council is requesting $626,301  for the
Buckley Street Improvement project. This
will upgrade the streetscape in a busy
retail section of Buckley Street, a key
location of the Noble Park Activity Centre. 

Works will complement streetscape
improvements already made to Ian Street,
Douglas Street and Leonard Avenue in the
precinct as part of Victorian Government’s
Suburban Revitalisation program. 

$639,800 is required to complete the
project Ross Reserve All Abilities
Playground which is an important open
space located in Noble Park Activity
Centre.

Stages 1 and 2 works were completed in
2021. This project will expand and
complete the footprint for the
playground.

How the community will benefit:
These projects will enhance the livability of Noble Park, offering improved infrastructure,
better access to essential services, and a more inviting environment for local
businesses. The upgraded streetscape will foster increased foot traffic, while the
completed All Abilities Playground will provide an inclusive space for play and
recreation for people of all ages and abilities.
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